Miscellaneous

Visit of British Forestry Commissioners.

A group of Commissioners of the Forestry Commission visited a
number of eastern and southern forests from the 2nd to the 6th April,
1962 accompanied by the Minister and officials from the Department

of Lands.

LU.F.R.O. Visit of Permanent Committee to Ireland.

Members of the Committee, which included representatives of
Research Organisations from the United States, Britain, The U.S.S.R.,
Germany, Belgium, Scandinavia, Austria, Tutkey and F.A.O. head-
quarters, Rome, held their meetings in this country in September, 1962.

They held their discussion at University College, Dublin and
attended receptions given by the University and also by the Minister
for Lands. They also took part in a technical tour, organised by the
Research Section of the Forestry Division and visited the following
centres—Roundwood and Avondale Forests, Shelton Abbey, Johnstown
Castle, Kilsheelan, Cahir, Clogheen, Cappoquin and Tuamgraney
Forests, Kinnitty Forest School and Forest and the Bérd na Mona peat

station at Boora.



